
Good afternoon everyone,

Our Senior Car Parade is coming up quickly on Friday June 4th.  This exciting event has been
approved by the Maynard Select  Board and it is important that we follow a very specific
timeline.

All of our Seniors making up the class of 2021 are eligible to participate and we encourage the
decoration of vehicles in a celebratory manner befitting your soon to be high school graduation.

Seniors should plan on bringing their vehicles to the student parking lot at 1:45pm on June 4th.
Maynard High School will actually be dismissed at 1:45 on that day to help facilitate the parade,
meaning that the front of the school will be clear of buses and cars picking up students by
approximately 1:55pm.  Please stay with your vehicles.

Once the front of the building is clear of vehicles we will begin lining up for our parade.

It is very important that we be completely ready to begin at 2:15pm.  At that time we will head
down Tiger Drive past the Fowler and Green Meadow Schools where the students and staff will
be out to cheer the parade on.

As we reach the end of Tiger Drive by the Fowler School we will turn right onto Great Road
(Route 117) and start the parade route through Maynard.

So that you have it, the official parade route through town has us turning right onto Great Road
from Tiger Drive, then a left turn onto Parker Street. From there we will turn left onto Waltham
Street, proceed along Summer Street and then turn left onto Nason Street.  We will finish by
turning right onto Main Street, left onto Great Road and end with a right back on Tiger Drive.

Please let us know if you have any questions.

Best regards to all,
Mr. Caragianes & Mr. Caruso


